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Please be advised that I support the application of Bina Peters.  I have been involved in various ways with
Montana’s water law issues since the mid seventies as a lawyer, legislator  and water user. I have had various
interactions with her and have had the opportunity to observe her representation of clients.  I believe she has the
temperament, intellect and work ehthic to be an outstanding judge.  She also understands all facets of the issues
surrounding the Water Court operation and its future. I have not been a client.  Please give her the consideration she
has earned.  Thank you
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